
Subject: Re: New England Bottlehead Club
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 27 Jul 2004 13:32:42 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Glad to hear you guys are still meeting!  I was wondering about you guys!You can't direct ART
posts back to the Asylum.  Rod has set a redirect to Taco Bell.www.AudioAsylum.com
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